### Meeting Minutes 2/1/17

- 1. Scott President
  - a. Justin Notestein emailed for seminar speaker, waiting for a response
  - b. Recertified through BOSO
  - c. Student speakers revisited
  - d. Next meeting: outstanding mentor plan
- 2. Todd PGSG
  - a. They talked about a lot of stuff
  - b. PGSG has a huge budget excess
    - i. Claire suggested refrigerator for grad lounge
    - ii. Coolers
    - iii. Kickball and other sports balls
    - iv. Team Jerseys for IM Sports
    - v. Other ideas?
- 3. Rick Treasurer
  - a. Reimbursed a couple of people
  - b. \$\$\$ from department coming in
- 4. Sudarshan Student Advocacy
  - a. CAPS Seminar
    - i. Waiting on a Tuesday from Bev
    - ii. Monday evening alternative
- 5. Ishant Sustainability
  - a. 30 bags, 20 mugs event looking at \$230
    - i. Flyer almost done Jeremiah
    - ii. Feb 9<sup>th</sup> likely
- 6. Claire N
  - a. April 29 Arbor Day tree planting (first day of finals) starting around 9 AM
    - i. need a number of volunteers
  - b. Earth Day 5k through Tree Lafayette (April 22)
  - c. Dog walking once a month
  - d. Arranging food bank volunteering every Thursday 2-5 pm starting February
  - e. Master's meeting
    - i. Intercultural leadership series-speakers outside of Purdue
    - ii. High school student event in April for day in life
    - iii. Can share resources to organize a recruiting event for master's students such as resume book templates, etc.
- 7. Joe
  - a. Quiz bowl activity should be scheduled on Friday around 7 pm end of February-2 boards
  - b. Pint night end of February or early March at the Pint-midweek
- 8. Abhijit and Ryan
  - a. Ice cream social?
  - b. Or first year social
  - c. End of 1st yr social
- 9. Andrew
  - a. Poll results and team organization
  - b. Two 4v4 turf soccer, sand volleyball, and ultimate teams
  - c.

### 10. Jeremiah

a. Murdock article to be submitted at end of March

# 11. Swapnil

- a. Undergrad safety training and keys
- b. Grad mentors should be in building
- c. Checklist of common safety training across research labs
- d. Looking for additional gas cylinder storage space and will work with REM
- e. Safety poster competition-guidelines to be provided
- f. Office clean up tomorrow 1:30-4:00 pm

# 12. Claire L

- a. Dr. Liu agreed to do Future Faculty seminar-topic TBD
- b. Dr. Corti agreed to do Truth and Beauty

# 13. Recruiting weekend

- a. 31 visits
- b. 10-15 volunteers needed for trip to Indy
- c. GSO poster will be updated-subsections
- d. Atrium will hold poster sessions and lunch will be upstairs